
CHAMIZA FOUNDATION

COVID-19 Relief Application Form
Date:






Amount Requested:  $
Applicant Name:

Address:

Program Contact Person:




Best Time to Call:
Phone: 





 

Email Address:

Please describe the work you are already doing to address the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Briefly describe how this funding will be used. 
Which Pueblo will be served with this funding? 
Is there anything else you would like us to know? 
Project dates/Timeframe: 

Project is/will be ongoing?


Project will run from _______________through_________________________

Project Budget:  

Please attach a separate sheet with budget details:  personnel costs (consultant’s fees, instructional fees per hour, and number of hours to be worked); materials costs; transportation costs; indirect costs (the Foundation’s ceiling for indirect costs is 5%); in-kind contributions, if any; and total program cost.

Does program/project have other funding support? Yes
 No
If “Yes”, please indicate source and amount:


Tribal Funds (Please include In-Kind.):

Other grant making organizations:

Private contributions:


Other:

Have you applied to other grant makers? Yes
No

If “Yes”, please provide organization name, amount requested, and date on which response is expected.

Persons implementing the program/project: 

(Names and qualifications; Attach separate sheet if needed.)

Plans for continuation of the program through tribal or other support: 
Signature of Applicant:




Position:

PLEASE NOTE:  If the applicant is tribally affiliated, this proposal must be accompanied by a letter signed by an officer of the tribal government or tribal council endorsing the submission.

If applicant is not tribally affiliated but will conduct the program at the request of and with the participation of the tribe(s), this request must be accompanied by a letter indicating tribal council/government approval and providing the name and contact information of the primary liaison person(s) within the tribal community.  In cases where more than one community is participating, a letter from a representative of each community is required.


